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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
September 21, 2018 
 

Market Street Lane Closure in Clarkston 
Begins Sept. 24 

 
DECATUR, Ga.—On Monday, Sept. 24, 2018, DeKalb County Department of Watershed 
Management will replace nearly 200 feet of water pipe in Clarkston.   
 
This project will be along Market Street, from Vaughn Street to East Ponce de Leon 
Avenue, and from Church Street to Roland Street.  
 
Crews will begin set up work at 7 a.m. Traffic personnel will be onsite to guide motorists safely 
through the area.   
 

 
  
For more information, visit the DWM website at www.dekalbwatershed.com, call the DWM 
Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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